
 

 

 

               17 July 2024 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honor to circulate herewith a letter dated 17 July 2024 from H.E. Ms. Antje 

Leendertse, Permanent Representative of Germany and H.E. Mr. Neville Gertze, Permanent 

Representative of Namibia, Co-facilitators of the intergovernmental preparatory process of the 

Summit of the Future, circulating the revised draft of the Pact for the Future together with the 

roadmap of the upcoming negotiations. 

 

I encourage all Member States to actively engage in the upcoming meetings and informal 

negotiations. 

 

For any additional information, please contact Mr. Felix Brombach, Adviser at my 

Office by email: felix.brombach@un.org. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

                       Dennis Francis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

 


